
 Keene Independent School District 

 Request for RFP #23241 
 Keene High School Entryway Landscaping 

 The Keene Independent School District Board of Trustees invites qualified 

 contractors to offer proposals on  Keene High School  Entryway Landscaping 

 as described in general as follows: 

 ●  Zeroscape design 

 ○  boulders 

 ○  stone varieties 

 ○  plants 

 ●  Erosion control 

 ●  Drainage Plan 

 ●  Movement of existing irrigation as required 

 ●  Attractive Bordering using landscape stone or other 

 ●  Plan that would fill the space indicated in the below graphic 

 Proposals must be received no later than 3:00 P.M. (local time) on Wednesday, 

 July 26, 2023 at the Keene I.S.D. Administrative offices, 3625 E. Highway 67, 

 Keene, Texas 76059. 

 RFP requirements may be obtained from the Keene ISD website, 

 https://www.keeneisd.org/ 

 For more information, please call Elizabeth Menchaca, Chief Financial Officer, 

 817-774-5212. 


